
Führerschein

février 07, 2023 15:10 PM
From: James Meng <james.meng@yandex.com>

To: "olaf.scholz@bundestag.de" <olaf.scholz@bundestag.de>

Fix it, you worthless swine.

-------- Beginning of forwarded message --------
07.02.2023, 15:04, "James Meng" < james.meng@yandex.com>:

+ e.mayr@, gfrbe@, j.chavillier@, K.Haag@, poststelle@

- all

Good afternoon.

I understand that corruption at the Crailsheim führerscheinstelle is now so deeply entrenched
that as a personal favor for British criminals, including but not limited to Keir Starmer, and also
on behalf of a Jewish organized crime network, you have now twice refused to exchange both
my Belgian and American driver's licenses, both of which are in good standing, as you are
obligated to do under applicable German law.

Furthermore, I understand that you have requested that I attend a driving school programme. In
light of the costs involved, I must naturally assume that a bribe is effectively what is being
requested. As such, perhaps you could clarify for me which driving school in Schwäbisch Hall or
Crailsheim I should attend. For very clear legal reasons, as I'm sure all parties on this message
will appreciate, I am not able to offer you a bribe directly.

Sincerely
James W. Meng

07.02.2023, 14:33, "Chavillier, Julia" < j.chavillier@lrasha.de>:

Hallo Herr Meng,

wie gewünscht erhalten Sie die E-Mail-Adressen der Fachbereichsleiterin Frau Haag und der

Amtsleiterin Frau Mayr:

K.Haag@LRASHA.de

E.Mayr@lrasha.de

Mit freundlichen Grüßen

Julia Chavillier

Landratsamt Schwäbisch Hall

Amt für Migration

74523 Schwäbisch Hall

Telefon: 0151 41976242

Fax: 07954 2989913
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